

Belmont Hospital Staffing Concerns

Dear Member,

As discussed recently with HealthShare members, HNELHD have ordered a review of wardsperson duties at Belmont Hospital. The HSU wrote to management seeking a temporary increase of staff for this period. Below is the response received from management:

I acknowledge your concerns regarding the current wardsperson duties at Belmont Hospital. I feel it would be premature to temporarily increase wardsperson levels at this point in time at Belmont Hospital.

I would encourage the HSU and wardsperson staff to engage with Healthshare during the review process and to provide relevant information that can be considered in determining the appropriate wardsperson resources are provided to Belmont Hospital.

We strongly encourage affected members to contact your HSU Organiser Matt Ramsay on 0419 553 105 or email matthew.ramsay@hsu.asn.au with any feedback or concerns.

In unity,

Gerard Hayes

Secretary, HSU NSW/ACT/QLD